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Smart Swim School  
 

Smart Swim School Holiday Club are 

running 4 days of intensive swimming 

lessons 27th – 30th July at Smart Swim, 

Norwich Road, Reepham, NR10 4NR. 

The ages are 4-12 at a cost of £35 per 

child. They will learn confidence 

building, water safety and stroke 

improvement, there will be a higher 

teacher to pupil ratio and the teachers 

will be in the water with the children, 

parents are also able to sit and watch 

on poolside, if you require more 

information and to book your child a 

place please call Julia on 07795109291. 

 
School Uniform   

 

We are delighted to advise parents 

that we now have a simple and secure 

service to order your child’s school 

uniform online and pay using a 

credit/debit card or cash using Parent 

pay. Please see attached flyer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email addresses  

 

From September we will be emailing 

the newsletter to Parents & Carers, 

please can you let the office know 

your email address by emailing 

office@hevingham.norfolk.sch.uk so 

we can update our system. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Multi Skills 

 

Due to a rise in numbers last 

Thursday we are pleased to say that 

Multi Skills will continue until the end 

of term. Please pay your weekly £1 to 

the school office, Thank you.  

 
Healthy Schools 

 

Hevingham and Marsham schools are 

committed to being healthy schools 

and promoting the health and 

wellbeing of the school communities. 

Children are encouraged to drink 

water throughout the day and 

teachers act as role models. They are 

provided with named cups/bottles. 

Drinking water is available in each 

classroom. We do not allow fizzy 

drinks to be brought into school 

because of their high sugar content. 

Please support us with this matter, 

thank you.  
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Hilltop 

 

Residential and day trips form a very 

important part of the school 

curriculum. The children thoroughly 

enjoy these events which highlight key 

aspects of the curriculum.  

Due to the increasing costs and the low 

uptake of families wanting their 

children to attend such trips, we have 

decided to run the Hilltop residential 

for Year 5 and 6 only next year during 

term time: 15th – 17th May 2017. The 

cost will be approximately £209 but it 

will be the only residential for the 

year.  Please let me know if you have 

any further suggestions or ideas.  

 
The Short Stay School   

 

On 1st July The Short Stay School For 

Norfolk are holding a 1940’s themed 

Summer Fair. People will be dressed in 

1940’s hairstyles and clothes. There 

will be prizes for best dressed make, 

female and child. The event will be 

from 11am until 2pm. There will also be 

a number of stalls and old music 

throughout the day. 

All money raised will be shared equally 

between the school and Help for 

Heroes. If you would like to attend 

please could you kindly contact Celeste 

White on 01603 739511 by Friday 24th 

June. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
 

 

Fri 24th Be a Teacher Family 

Learning Morning - KS1 and Science 

Investigation KS2 - All families 

welcome. 

Tues 28th 3.30pm Art Exhibition in 

Hall @ Hevingham (further details 

to follow) 

Thurs 30th Sports Day 

 
Stars Of The Week 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

 

Lucy Kerley Stanley Hunt 

Phoenix Dobson-Jones Harriet Ball 

 
 

Mrs. Karen Hutchison - Head Teacher 

 


